
                         Senior Appreciation Day  

                       on  

Friday, May 11 at 1:00 pm 

 May is Older Americans Month and the theme,                         

“engage at every age,” emphasizes that you are never 

too old (or young) to take part in activities that can     

enrich your  physical, mental, and emotional well–being.  

It also celebrates the many ways in which older adults 

make a difference in their communities.  

Therefore, we would like to celebrate all of you who 

have made Elmwood Hall—Danbury Senior Center a 

better place just by being here.   

Please join us for some special treats and music by our 

very own DJ Kevin Burland!  

 

Commemorative T-Shirts are $4.  
You must sign up and pre-pay for your  shirt by May 1.   


